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From: Bonnie Rae [mailto:bonnierheaume1@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, 15 July 2014 22:37 
To: CityClerk 
Subject: Re: 

Hi my name is Bonnie Morley and I am writing to you because I would like to be put on the agenda for the next 
city council meeting. I would like to discuss the removal of the Dover Park fenced dog area. I and many other 
supporters of the park would like the opportunity to share the merits of the park and ask the city to reconsider 
its position on the matter. We feel that we were never given a forum to defend the negative reviews as well as 
show our support. Please let me know if we can be put on the agenda. I am not sure if it is the 21 or the 28th. I 
look forward to hearing from you. Sincerely Bonnie Morley 
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